Hello,

Thank you for attending the Evidence Building Academy. We hope that the sessions were informative and we have enjoyed working with you for the last few months!

Now that you have completed the curriculum, we would appreciate receiving your feedback on the October meeting and the Academy overall.  Please complete our Final Evaluation Form: [INSERT LINK TO SURVEY HERE] by 5:00pm ET on Monday, November 9th.  The survey should take about 10-15 minutes to complete and any responses will be reported at an aggregate level.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Thank you again for participating in the Academy!  If you have any questions, please contact us at cwevaluation@urban.org.


Best,

The Evidence Building Academy Planning Team
